
From: Alison Bunney
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 8:17:29 AM

I am very concerned that you are considering removing the need for showing ID at elections. I
have assumed that this practice was introduced to stop any suggestion of vote tampering, and,
as we are required to show ID in most areas of our lives, it is not a difficult thing to ask so I am
surprised that you are looking at changing it.
 
My request is:    Please retain the requirement for all voters to show ID at all government
elections.
 
Sincerely
 

Alison Bunney

Taranganba  Qld  4703   
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